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11th October 2017 

        

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

You are invited to attend our Stay and Play, on Thursday 26th October 2017 

at 2.30 pm for afternoon Nursery. 

 

Please bring your child to Nursery at normal time. At 2.30 pm please come 

to the main office where Miss Williams will collect you. Please can you also 

bring their Home Learning scrapbooks as they will be displayed. Later in the 

term they will be returned to you to keep.  

We will be having a creative and colourful time with the people we love to 

celebrate the end of our topic ‘Why do you love me so much?’ 

Stay and Plays are an opportunity for you to spend time with your child in a 

relaxed environment, speak with the staff, meet your child’s friends and 

classmates, and also to play and be creative! 
 

Yours sincerely 

        
C Williams      L Sellars 

Nursery Teacher     Headteacher 
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